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Dear Paris Central Families, 

  

Our classroom teachers continue to work diligently with 

students and focus on their academic, physical and emotional 

growth.  There were many exciting projects that the students 

were engaged in.  Our students celebrated Black History Month 

and learned about Canadian Heroes who contributed to our 

society.  Some classrooms engaged in Novel Studies and read 

captivating books such as The Giver, Bridge to Terabithia, 

Number the Stars, Charlotte’s Web, Wonder, The Inuk Mountie 

Adventure, The Spirit in the Rainforest and so on.  Our 

Kindergarten/Grade 1 students enhanced their creativity and 

math skills, learning how to count to one hundred in various ways 

leading up to their hundredth day celebration in the classroom.  

Our JK/SK students were engaged in inquiry-based learning when 

they discussed birds.  It is always amazing to see students 

applying various skills and strategies to learn and to grow.   

 

If you have questions or concerns about your child’s 

progress, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Ms. Reuben 
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We are Zone 3   
 
When buses are 
cancelled, school will be 
closed. 
 
For those interested in 
doing schoolwork on 
inclement weather days, 
assignments will be 
available on Brightspace. 



Outdoor Recess 

Unfortunately, due to the accumulated ice 

on our schoolyard, students and staff have 

not been able to enjoy outdoor recess for the 

past few days. We are really hoping that the 

ice melts soon so we can safely enjoy our 

time outdoors. 

Please note that classroom teachers have 

been giving students their mask breaks during gym activities. Some 

teachers have been able to take their students to designated outdoor areas 

(where there is no ice) and on community walks so they can get some 

fresh air.  

We require permission forms for your children to participate in 

community walks, so if you have not completed them, please take a few 

moments to do so and return it to the respective classroom teacher as soon 

as you can. 

 

End of the Day Pick-ups 

At the end of the day, when students 

cannot be dismissed from the school 

yard because of ice or rain, we will 

be dismissing them through the large 

side door on Broadway Street. We 

have many students boarding onto 

school buses and we need to make sure that every student is 

safe and on the correct bus. We are asking parents who walk 

their children home from school, to kindly steer clear from this area during this hectic time to avoid 

congestion and confusion.  Please leave the area immediately after you pick up your child/children.  

There will be pylons placed to create a clear path so students can walk safely to their buses. We 

truly appreciate your cooperation and patience in this matter.  
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Parent Council 

Meeting 
 

Come and join our Parent 

Council Committee! 

  All parents/guardians 

are invited to attend our 

Virtual Parent Council 

Meeting on  

Tuesday, March 9th at 

6:30 p.m.  

 

Call or email the school 

to join our monthly 

meetings. 

Hope to see you on 

Teams! 
  

 

 
 
 
  


